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I’m against more homeless camps. The more services we provide, the more 

homeless are coming to our state, increasing theft, addiction, illegal camping and 

destroying our public and private lands with garbage. 

I am against any additional support for the homeless. They should use the sources 

we already have available. Please don’t encourage note to come to our state. I want 

the lands to be beautiful, less crime and illegal camping for my children and 

grandchildren to enjoy in the future.  


